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              JANUARY MEETING                                
 

A NOVEL PARTY: BOOK 

SWAP & GUEST AUTHOR 

 
Please join us Saturday afternoon, 
January 21, 2017, 4:30-6:30 for a fun 
time of book swapping, delicious 
appetizers, wine, and a special reading 
from guest author Don Candy’s “Angels 
Three Five: A Sam McKensie Novel”. 
The event has been scheduled at the 
Townhouse Association, 1 Perralena 
Lane, HSV. 
 
Bring $5 to cover food, drinks, and room 
rental. If you plan to participate in the 
book swap, bring a book to exchange.  
 
We highly encourage you to bring your 
spouse or S.O. to hear Don. This book 
should be of interest to men! Like you, 
they will enjoy reading and listening 
between the wines.  
 
To reserve your spot, please call or 
email Pam Burns (922-4106 or 
jbreelem@yahoo.ccom) by     

January18.  
      

   Don Candy 

   Author 

Don Candy is an 
Electrical Engineer, a 
commercial pilot/flight 

instructor and the retired CEO of a small 
software company.  He attended the  

University of Missouri where he taught 
ROTC candidates to fly. He is also an 
ASA certified Sailing Instructor. Don is a 
personal friend of AAUW member Paula 
Mathews. 
 

If you are able to make an appetizer 
or donate a bottle of wine, please let 
Pam know when you make your 
reservation.    
 
You don’t want to miss this very special and 
different AAUW event.  
    
 
Our website: hshsv-ar.aauw.net 

              

           
In principle and practice, AAUW values and 
seeks a diverse membership. There shall be 
no barriers to full participation in the 
organization on the basis of gender, race, 
creed, age, sexual orientation, national origin 
or disability.   

 
“We are all different, which is great 

because we are all unique. Without 

diversity life would be very boring.” 

 

Catherine Pulsifer, Motivational Writer 
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Advance Notice…..Ink Your Calendar          

 
 

February is a General Meeting with a 

unique Diversity Program. Mark your 

calendar for Wednesday February 15 

at 10:00.  

  

   
    Safe to Sleep 

      Baby Shower and Workshop 

 

Members of the Sisters United 

committee of the Hot Springs Area 

Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma 

Theta sorority will present a baby 

shower workshop. The focus, under 

the leadership of Susan Rima, 

Volunteer Services Director for St. 

Vincent’s Hospital in Hot Springs, 

will be on ways to decrease infant 

mortality. Infant CPR will be 

demonstrated.  

There will be refreshments, games, 

door prizes. We all need to be current 

and informed on this issue. Please 

plan to be present.  

 

AND AS LONG AS WE’RE 

TALKING  CALENDARS…. 

 

       
 

The Hot Springs/Hot Springs Village 
Branch will host the AAUW Arkansas 
Convention April 28-29, 2017.   
 
We are planning to use vacation rentals 
for housing but we also hope that some 
of you can host a delegate or out-of-
town speaker in your home.  
 
The theme for this year’s convention is 
Women Leaders: Past, Present, 
Future. Highlights of the Convention 
include a Friday Night Movie, Equity, 
at the Coronado Center. Delegates will 
check in, enjoy a glass of wine and 
appetizers, and watch a movie about a 
female investment banker trying to work 
her way up the Wall Street ladder.  
 
Saturday, we will meet at the Desoto 
Club where Chef Johnna will provide a 
continental breakfast and lunch.  The 
program will feature a speaker from 
AAUW National: Nancy Hendricks 
discussing her book, Notable Women of 
Arkansas; an Arkansas Equal Pay 
Coalition speaker; and a panel 
discussion about the challenges that 
women face in today’s work place.  A 
student who has participated in 
NCCWSL (National Conference for 
College Women Student Leaders) will  
share her thoughts about the leadership 
conference which AAUW promotes.   
 
Registration begins Feb. 15.  Cost is 
$40 for Saturday only and $45 for both 
days.  Send checks payable to AAUW, 
c/o Pam Burns, 19 El Espinar Lane, Hot 
Springs Village, AR 71909.  Deadline for 
registration is April 15.   
 

 

 


